
WORSHIP WITH US—ALL ARE WELCOME! 
Please know that St. Mary’s Lutheran Church celebrates 
Holy Communion for ALL! This is Christ’s table and His 
invitation. You do not need to be a Lutheran, or a member 
of our church to participate. Also, if you wish to come up 
for only a blessing, please tell us when you approach, and 
we will bless you! If you are unable to come up for 
communion, tell the usher that you would like to receive 
communion at your seat, and someone will bring it to you.  
 We are so happy you are here today! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

THIS SUNDAY—JULY 27  
ANNUAL MEETING OF THE 

CONGREGATION 
 

A quorum (66 voting members) is needed for 
voting on New Council Members & the      2025-26 

Budget  
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

Make a pitstop, get a coffee or water, and a 
snack and return to the sanctuary! 

ANNUAL REPORTS, 2024-25         
NOW AVAILABLE 
Everyone who has an email address on 
our church’s database, has received a   
4-color PDF of the complete Annual 
Report. Check your email inbox or your 
junk! Printed 4-color copies of only the 

staff & ministry reports are available on Sunday at the 
meeting.  Black and White  copies of the 2024/25/26 
MMRP & Financial Reports, along with the meeting’s 
Agenda, are available for everyone to use at the 
meeting.  Additional 4-color Annual Reports will be 
available upon request from the church office.  Our 
annual reports can be found on our church’s website 
under “uploaded bulletins/announcements”. Thank you 
for your attention  to our continued efforts to monitor printing 
expenses.  

SATURDAY AFTERNOON WORSHIPERS 
A reminder that Pastors Jordan & Debbie, 
plus Council President, Keith Richter, will 

meet with you after worship in Fellowship 
Hall on NEXT Saturday, August 2nd.  This is 

the follow-up          
as suggested.  

 
 
 

  

PRODUCE SHARING TABLE BEGINS! 
St. Mary’s produce table is starting up and will 

continue into October! Please bring any produce: 
fruit ,veggies, spices, etc. you’re willing to share . If 

you see something you need in the cart, please help 
yourself! There will be a 

collection box for donations. 
All money collected will go to 

the ELCA Outreach Center.  
Thank you for your support. 

Gretchen & Andy 

St. Mary’s Lutheran Church    2001 80th St. Kenosha, WI 53143    (262)658-3555    www.stmaryslutheran.org 

WELCOME TO ST. MARY’S LUTHERAN CHURCH  
Rev. Dr. Jordan Miller-Stubbendick, Lead Pastor PastorJordan@stmaryslutheran.org Phone: 799-5791 

Rev. Debbie Hartfield, Associate Pastor email pastordeb@stmaryslutheran.org Phone: 599-5795 

The mission of St. Mary’s Lutheran Church 
is to be a fellowship of believers, called by 
God and empowered by the Holy Spirit, to 
bear witness to Jesus Christ in the 
community and in the world. We equip 
ourselves for our mission by: Prayer, 
Worship, Education. Enabling us to witness 
through: Evangelism, Service, Stewardship. 

Church in Society’s  

“ ” 

Big Finish…! 
Collecting Items for Red buckets 

in Fellowship Hall through 

Thursday 7/31! 

Equal Exchange / Fair Trade Sales this 
weekend! 

Church in Society will be selling 
CHOCOLATE 

OLIVE OIL 
TEA 

...and COFFEE 
Join them in Fellowship Hall for a  

Taste-Good/Feel-Good experience! 

FOOD ON THE FIRST BEGINS AGAIN! 
July 26 & 27 is RED BAG pick up. 

August 2 & 3 is RED BAG drop off. 
  

St. Mary’s generosity never takes a break! 
Thank you for all you collect for “Christmas 

in July” and the ELCA OUTREACH 
CENTER, as well as our monthly non-
perishable food drive that helps THE 
SHALOM CENTER FOOD PANTRY. 

http://www.stmaryslutheran.org
mailto:PastorJordan@stmaryslutheran.org
mailto:pastordeb@stmaryslutheran.org


If you haven’t noticed yet—
Vacation Bible School’s “True 
North” an Alaskan adventure 
begins on Monday morning 
here at St. Mary’s! Oh, what 
wild, artic wilderness fun 
awaits these kids and 
leaders! Good Luck, Team! 

 

The centerpiece altar 
flowers are given in loving memory of Ron 
Vranak on his birthday (7/28) by Jacqie.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Treasurer’s Report ~ June 2025 
Income Actual          $ 40,878.77 
Expenses Actual       $ 51,327.95 
Results                    ($ 10,449.18) 
  

Fiscal Year-to-date 24/25 
Income Actual          $ 494,679.97 
Expenses Actual     $ 487,007.32 
Results                       +$ 7672.65 
The current Year-to-date percentage of  
electronic giving to total offerings given is 32%. 

Scan this QR 
code to give 
your weekly 
or one-time 

offering easily 
and quickly!  

What is GMS's RIC Ministry Team? 
A gathering of people from Reconciling in 
Christ worshipping communities and others 
in Greater Milwaukee Synod seeking to welcome, 
include, celebrate, and advocate for our LGBTQIA+ siblings, both     
in our worshipping communities and in our neighborhoods. 
We are looking for people here on the RIC Ministry Team to step     
up and get involved in the synod's Authentic Diversity work. 
 
Someone asked, "What's all involved?" 
... here's an outline of what we're doing: 
The Authentic Diversity plan is a 2-year cooperative program among 
all the diversity groups in Greater Milwaukee Synod. It has 3 major 
phases. You can be a part of just one phase or participate in all the 
phases. 
Listening Phase:  Starts on Saturday, August 16 with a full day 
training at Redeemer Lutheran, 19th and Wisconsin. Those trained 
will lead a four month (or so) listening campaign to assess where 
congregations are at and their viability for engaging in this work. 
Planning Phase: Starts in Winter/Spring 2026 with a full day 
training. Those trained will develop a framework and strategy for 
action. 
Action Phase: Starts in Summer/Fall 2026. The plan is put into 
action and leaders engage with congregations to undertake the real 
work of becoming more authentically diverse. 
 
Please consider being a part of this work. 
Those who engage in this portion of the work - the Listening Phase - 
will need to be at the training on August 16. After that, it's a          
multi-month commitment, but the work we do together will lead to 
improving the ministry of all our congregations. Big ask. Important 
ministry. 
If you can do this, email me. 
Peace and Blessings, 
Rev. Tyler Rasmussen   RIC@gmselca.org 
GMS's RIC Ministry Team  414.258.0456x403 

2025 Youth Mission Trip: 

Sharing Our Experiences 

 
Next Weekend’s Sermon 
Saturday (8/2) at 4:00pm 

and Sunday (8/3) at 9:00am 

mailto:RIC@gmselca.org

